

From the Clerk of the General Assembly and General Secretary, Rev T D Gribben

10 September, 2014

The Committee Clerk of the Justice Committee, Room 242, Parliament Buildings, Stormont, Belfast, BT4 3XX.

Dear Sir,

With regard to the consultation on the current Bill before the Justice Committee, the Presbyterian Church in Ireland would wish to make the following submission relating to one issue being considered by the Committee:

The Presbyterian Church in Ireland supports the amendment tabled to the Justice Bill by Mr Jim Wells. We would however ask the Committee to scrutinise the wording in detail to ensure that there will be no unexpected consequences arising from the amendment if it were to be accepted by the Assembly.

Yours sincerely,

TREVOR D. GRIBBEN